CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

March 2, 2017

David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering
9171 Glendale Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87122

Re: Rohan Subdivision
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 1-26-17 (C19E042A)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-1-17 and 3-1-
17, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for
an ESC Permit for grading.

However, the plan cannot be approved for Work Order until the following
comments are addressed:
1. Since the west half of Wyoming Blvd is to be constructed, prior a wattle or similar at
the north end of the project.
2. Curb and gutter is to be built on Eagle Rock Rd west of the site. Provide a sediment
BMP for the grading associated with this work and inlet protection on the inlet adjacent
to the curb and gutter work.

The plan was submitted as black and white, while the legend uses colors to
differentiate between line-types. It was necessary to use the electronic submittal to be

New Mexico 87103 able to approve it. In the future, the paper plan should be printed in color if the legend
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uses color.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Sincerely,
Qﬁ c OA""

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.
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